
FIRST BYTE ELECTRON S-J INTERFACE 

It's here at last! -a joystick interface tor t he Electron 
computer! 

The interface takes alI standard 9-pin Atari-style joysticks, 
e.g. Quickshot, Tac 2 etc and is fitted with ultra-reliable 
connectors. Simply plug the unit into the expansion connector on 
the rear of the Electron and switch on. Instructions are supp l ied 
for the user to include joystick movement into their own games, 
but the main use wi I I be with games available from the large 
software suppliers. 

We have been talking to software houses since January and most 
have agreed to include First Byte support within their programs 
(the first avai table game is Cylon Attack from A&Fl. As this is a 
gradual process, we are supplying a tape free with the interface, 
which gives a menu of 20 popular games currently available for 
the Electron. When you buy one of these games it only contains 
keyboard movements, so simply run the free joystick program, 
select your game and then load that particular game as nor mal. 
You can now play using your joystick- it couldn't be s impl er ! 
Overleaf is a list of these 20 games. 

We realise that there wil I be other games which you may want to 
adapt for joystick, so we have supplied a second program on the 
same tape which enables you to do just that. Simply r un t he 
program, select the keys used for movement in the game you wis h 
to run and then load as normal. As there are a number of ways of 
detecting keys on the Electron this technique may not wor k in 
every case, but as the routine does not interfere with keyboard 
operation the game can usually be played with a mixture of 
keyboard and joystick movements. 

The interface is made of high quality materials and is guaranteed 
for 12 months. At a price of £24.95 this is the one Electron 
accessory which everyone wi I I want. 

The joystick interface launch is at the Electron User Show in 
London on 29th March. Computer dealers wi I I receive their first 
supply shortly afterwards but if you have any ditficulty 
obtaining one, then write to us enclosing a cheque, postal o~der 
or Access/Visa number for £24.95, with detai Is of your address. 

FIRST BYTE COMPUTERS, 10 MAIN CENTRE, DERBY, DEl 2PE, 



GAMES COMPATIBLE WITH THE S-J INTERFACE 

K i I I er Gor i I I a 

Moonraider 

Positron 

Croaker 

Swoop 

Bandits at 3 o 'Cl ock 

Escape from Moonbase Alpha 

Cybertron Mission 

Cylon Attack 

Kamakaz i 

Chuckie Egg 

Atom Smasher 

A I i en Break I n 

Birds ot Prey 

Galaxy Wars 

City Defence 

Monsters 

Pool 

Pengwyn 

Lunar Rescue 

Program Power 

Program Power 

Program Power 

Program Power 

Program Power 

Program Power 

Program Power 

Program Power 

A & F 

A & F 

A & F 

Hornik 

Romik 

Romik 

Bug-Byte 

Bug-Byte 

Acornsott 

Dynabyte 

Postern 

All igata 
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